
February 2, 2021 
 
Dear Tanque Verde School District Community, 
 
I would like to acknowledge our Governing Board and the TVUSD Community, including 
teachers, staff, students, families, and community members for your continued commitment to 
education, and for your optimism in the face of uncertainty this year.  
 
With the recent board approval of our recommendation to return to hybrid instruction, we are 
hopeful that we can again provide more direct instruction and teacher interaction with students. 
We appreciate your continued support and collaboration as we navigate this unique school year 
together. We truly believe our partnership with families continues to build our students’ success 
in both remote and hybrid learning environments.  
 
The safety and security of our students and staff members continues to be of the utmost 
importance. We will continue to implement and follow all district, school, and class mitigation 
plans. Please visit the district’s ​Return to Learning​ page for answers to the most frequently 
asked questions. 
 
We are also grateful to our community for your support of the ​$6,100,000 School Improvement 
Bond which passed with strong voter support on November 6th. With its successful passage, ​we 
are making tremendous progress toward updating and improving our school campuses and 
classroom learning environments. ​In addition, the Arizona School Facilities Board process and 
planning for new construction to support the growth of TVUSD schools is well underway.  
 
We look forward to updating you with news and information about the construction planning and 
timelines as we commence our school construction projects in the months ahead. This is a 
bright spot in an otherwise challenging year, and we hope it brings promise of a brighter future 
for the Tanque Verde school district and community.  
 
Warm regards, 

 
Scott Hagerman, Ed.D 
Superintendent 

https://www.tanqueverdeschools.org/ReturnToLearning.aspx

